
We advise that the publica�on of financial results for the year ended 30 September 2021 will
be delayed. The delay is to allow external auditors to conclude their audit and review of the
financial statements. We expect the financial results to be published by 31 January 2022.
Necessary approvals have been obtained from the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange.

By Order of the Board

M Munginga
Company Secretary
12 January 2022
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